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                Oconee County Planning Commission 
 

 
 
          
 
 
May 9, 2012 
 
RE: Chairman Joel Thrift 
Beth Hulse, Clerk to Council    
 
From: Art Holbrooks, Planning Director 
 Yancey Green, Planner 
 
 

Memo to Council 
 

 The Planning Commission held a meeting on Monday May 7th, 2012. During the meeting 
they discussed whether the County should have a MOU with Duke Energy. A motion was made 
to not have a MOU with Duke Energy considering that the County already accomplishes the 
same goals as a MOU would by having the Lake Overlay standards and that it would only add a 
burden to the County by having one. 
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